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COMPANY NEWS 
 

 

November 1, 2012 

 

To:  All Approved Attorneys   

 

Re: Closing Protection Letters 

 

 
 

As you may be aware, beginning November 1st Mississippi Valley Title will start transitioning to 

MVT’s parent company’s agency platform website.  As part of this transition, Approved Attorneys 

will now need to coordinate the issuance of Closing Protection Letters with the MVT Agent that 

issues the commitment.  To facilitate this change, effective November 5, 2012, Approved Attorneys 

will no longer have access to the Closing Protection Letter portion of the MVT website. 

 

Additionally, in late November or early December you will be receiving a new log in and password 

to the enhanced website.  Until that time, please continue to use your current login information.   

 

 

COMMENTS OR QUESTIONS 

 

If you are a Mississippi Approved Attorney and have any questions regarding the above, please 

contact Terry Weill at 601-961-4869; for questions from Alabama Approved Attorneys, please 

contact Tom Marvin at 205-682-2770; and for questions from Tennessee Approved Attorneys, please 

contact Karen Boyd at 901-761-2030.  

 


